
 

 

1st December 2020 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
I hope that you and are your families are well and are staying safe. 
 
We have recently received some complaints from our local community regarding the 
number of cars around the Dormers Wells Lane entrance when parents are parking before 
and after school.  On some occasions residents have been unable to leave their drives as 
their car has been blocked in, and Dormers Wells Lane itself has been blocked by parents 
parking inappropriately. 
 
The Dormers Wells Leisure Centre car park will continue to be unavailable for parking for 
parents dropping or collecting children from school, and the Leisure Centre will have a 
member of staff present to enforce this. 
 
If you are dropping your child at school could you therefore please do so by letting them out 
of the car at a safe distance of at least 100 yards from the entrance, and then asking your 
child to walk the short distance to school from there. Please remember to be considerate of 
local residents when dropping your child off near the school. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr D.Fenlon 
Head of School 
 


